
BBA School Age Facility 
July Newsletter 

 

A Note from the Teachers: 
We are having so much fun with your kiddos this summer! There are so many fun things going on this month! We 
will begin water day on Monday July 6th. We will also be hosting our annual BBA Carnival put on by the schoolers, 
this is always one of their favorite parts of the summer! This year will look a little different, we will be having it 
here and it will only be for the school age kids. The Carnival will still have games the schoolers help with, snow 
cones and a dunk tank! We also have several fun things planned for the kids this month!  
 

July Weekly Themes: 
● July 6th-10th: Carnival 
● July 13th-17th: Fear Factor 
● July 20th-24th: Arts & Crafts 
● July 27th-31st: Animals 

 

Important Dates: 
● Friday July 3rd: BBA CLOSED 
● Wednesday July 8th: Carnival 
● Wednesday July 15th: LumberJack Throwing to BBA 
● July 20th-30th: Swimming Lessons- only Monday-Thursday 
● Friday July 24th: Arts & Craft Project Day 
● Friday July 31st: All About Animals Day 

 

Reminders: 
● We will be closed on July 3rd in honor of the 4th of July 
● We will begin water day this month! You will need to make sure that you are sending your child to BBA in 

their swim clothes with a change of clothes in their bag. We will bus them to the pool and then change once 
we are back to BBA. We will be gone from 12:00-3:30. 

● We will not be going on any field trips, but instead we will be bringing field trips to us! Make sure you are 
sending your child in their class t-shirt on the days that we have field trips! 

● At drop off an adult must walk each child to a teacher and make contact 
● At pick up an adult must make contact with a teacher when picking up your child 

 

Other Important Information: 
● Our Address is: ​1710 West Main St.  
● Our Phone Number is: ​816-633-7010 
● Call us at 816-633-7010 if your child will not be attending for the day, if your child is getting picked up by 

someone different, or for any other questions or concerns 
● Payments should be made through Tuition Express or over the phone, thanks! 
● Call Kristen at the Main BBA: 816-263-1735 for any billing/payment questions 


